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Have your say on the Huonville-Ranelagh  

Master Plan 
The Huon Valley Council (HVC) invites your input into the Huonville-Ranelagh 
Master Plan.  

HVC Commissioner Adriana Taylor says HVC has appointed planning consultants 
Emma Riley & Associates and SGS to prepare a Master Plan for Huonville-
Ranelagh.  

“The Master Plan will provide a comprehensive integrated framework for future 
development and investment in Huonville and Ranelagh for the next 15-20 
years.   

“The Master Plan aims to not only guide the long-term growth of the towns, but 
contribute to their increased activity.   

“The process of preparing the Master Plan begins with understanding the issues, 
what’s important about it and what the community values are. There are three 
ways to become involved, a workshop, two drop-in sessions and an online 
survey. 

“The workshop on Tuesday 5 December in the Huonville Town Hall from 4-7pm, 
will involve business, community and government stakeholders working 
together around a table to identify issues and opportunities for the townships. 
You can register for the workshop by Thursday 30 November. 

 “When you register please identify your interest in the Master Plan (i.e. 
business owner, community group representative or community member). 
Refreshments will be provided. 
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“The drop-in sessions in Huonville 9.30-11.30am (40 Main Street side entrance) 
and Ranelagh 12.30-2.30pm (Memorial Hall) are both on Saturday 9 December. 
They are informal and people can stay for 5 minutes or the entire time to discuss 
ideas and opportunities for the townships.  

“If you can’t make the workshop or drop-in sessions, you will still be able to 
provide your feedback via an online survey, which will be available for a 2-week 
period from the 27 November until the 11 December 2017,” Commissioner 
Taylor said.   

Please check the Council website for more details on the workshop, drop-
in sessions and online survey. 

 

For further information 
Adriana Taylor 

HVC Commissioner 
Ph: 6264 0300 
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